Crestwood Couples Golf League Survey 2018
The Couples League Committee is doing a follow-up survey to better determine the appropriate structure of the 2018 Couples Golf League. Last year the league was moved from Tuesday evenings to Sunday evenings, the committee would like to follow up with CWCC Membership to get their reflection on the move. 
· Save the survey to your own files and attach and send back to Wade Schossow at wade.schossow@commercebank.com.  If you are unable to do that, please complete the survey and mail to Todd or submit your form to the Pro Shop. 

1. Did you play couples golf on Sunday’s in 2017?
☐  Yes, we were available only because the day was changed to Sunday
☐  Yes, we were available to play on either Sunday or Tuesday
☐  No, we were unavailable only because the day was changed to Sunday 
☐  No, we were unavailable for either night in 2017

2. If given the option, please rank your preference between Sunday and Tuesday for the 2018 Couples Golf Season? (Click on “Choose an Item” to select your preference.)

First Preference:  Choose an item.

Second Preference:  Choose an item.

3. Will you be using the Childcare offered by Crestwood Country Club? 
☐ Yes
☐ No
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your response is greatly appreciated. This form will also appear as a link in the March Newsletter and in your March 2018 statement.   Please return by March 15, 2018.
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